
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 7th July 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have met their new 

teachers for Year 3 which was a very exciting 

opportunity for them to see who will be in 

their class next year.  In maths, the children 

have been applying all  the knowledge that 

they have learnt this year to investigations 

and challenges. In English, the children have 

written a letter to a Year 1 child telling them 

what it will be like in Year 2.  

Next week, , the children are going to spend 

some more time in Year 3 in their new classes 

to support them with the transition to Key 

Stage 2. Also, we are going to be reading the 

story ’ The Day the crayons quit’ and writing 

a letter as if we are one of the crayons.  Then 

in science, the children will be doing an exper-

iment about the properties of materials.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Doodle 
Learning Maths homework and read dai-
ly. 

Children should complete one 
piece of homework each week 
from their Summer 2 Home-
work Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: compromise 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

12th July—Summer Fayre after school.  

21st July—End of term 

.  

Star of the week:   

2Franklin– Ibrahim 

2Hawking– Lohan 

2Newton– Zia 


